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28th August, 2022 – The Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Mass Times & Intentions 

 

Saturday 27th – Vigil Mass 6.30 pm The Parishioners 

 9.00 am Vocations to the Priesthood & Religious Life 

 10.30 am Celebrant’s Intention 

Monday 29th  10.00 am Vocations to the Priesthood & Religious Life 

Tuesday 30th  10.00 am In honour of St. Joseph 

Wednesday 31st  10.00 am Celebrant’s Intention  

Thursday 1st 10.00 am Vocations to the Priesthood & Religious Life 

Friday 2nd 10.00 am  Deceased members of the McCarthy family 

Saturday 3rd – Vigil Mass 6.30 pm The Parishioners 

 9.00 am Celebrant’s Intention  

 10.30 am Celebrant’s Intention 

 
  

 Please Note 
 

• Confession available on request after any Mass – please ask Father Anthony. 

 

 

Reg. Charity No. 234025 

Sunday 4th – 23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sunday 28th – 22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 



Parish Visit to the Saint Bernadette Relic at Shrewsbury Cathedral  

As you will have seen in the newsletter in recent weeks, the relic of Saint Bernadette will be in our Diocese on Tuesday 13th September in 

Shrewsbury Cathedral. The parish is looking to organise a visit on that day, travelling by train in the afternoon. If you would be interested in 

joining our parish trip, please notify Father Anthony. 

 

Your Prayers are asked for… 

We have received the sad news of the death of Mrs Andrea Lomas, the wife of Father Paul Lomas on Friday of last week. Father Paul was 

Priest in Charge at Heald Green May she rest in peace. Let us remember Andrea in our prayers together with Paul and the family. 

 

Announcing the Annual SVP Walk for the Children’s Camp in Snowdonia 

Sunday 11th September from 11.00 am to 2.30 pm. Meet at the Coffee Shop, Shrigley Rd, Higher Poynton, Cheshire, SK12 1TE. BRING 

YOUR FRIENDS, BRING YOUR FAMILY, BRING YOUR CASH. Gift Aid it - Just ring 07504 130749. 

 

Father Gregory Downing RIP 

On Thursday 8th September Father Downing’s mortal remains will be received into Saint George’s, Whitchurch with a Vigil Mass at 7.00pm. 

The Requiem Mass will be celebrated on Friday 9th September at Saint Peter’s, Stalybridge at 12.30pm. The Requiem Mass will be followed 

by committal at Dukinfield Crematorium at 2.30pm. (Hall Green Road, Dukinfield, SK16 4EP). 

 

SPUC: Roe vs Wade 

In wonderful news from the US, Roe vs Wade has been overturned, ending 50 years of a constitutional ‘right’ to abortion. This is a 

monumental step forward, which shows the world that a civilised alternative to abortion is possible, and will doubtless save many lives. 

We all have a vital role to play in building a true culture of life, in which every life is respected and where no woman feels that abortion is 

her only choice. If change is possible in the US, it is possible here in the UK too. If you want to be part of this campaign, please got to 

www.spuc.org.uk/welcome to find out how you can get involved. 

 

SPUC Vacancies: The Society for the Protection of Unborn Children wishes to recruit: 

- A Full-time Telemarketing Supervisor based in Preston (35 hours pw, may include evening work). 

- A Youth Development officer based in England (35 hours pw, may include evening work). 

For full job descriptions and applications, please contact Cindy Utley at lucindautley@spuc.org.uk or on 020-7091-7091. 

 

Recruiting Lourdes Hospitality Volunteers to help with the visit of the Relics of St Bernadette of Lourdes.  

These relics will be coming to the Cathedral on Tuesday 13th September and move to St Werburgh', Chester on 14th September. Lourdes 

Hospitality members have been approached to carry the reliquary and statue and then stand on guard throughout the visit. This is a real 

honour so please consider helping if you are a member of the Lourdes Hospitality. If you cannot help yourself, then please do invite others 

to do so. For further details please contact the Hospitality President, Siobhan Cartwright: siobhanbc@gmail.com or phone on 07761138947. 
 

SPUC Petition  

A recent BBC poll found that 15% of British women had experienced pressure or coercion to have an abortion that they did not want. This 

abuse must be stopped. Please sign SPUC’s petition calling on the Health Secretary to urgently commission research into the area of abortion 

coercion, and in so doing recognise coerced abortion as a priority for health and social policy moving forward, by going to 

https://www.spuc.org.uk/coercion   
 

Food Link, Colshaw: Urgent Appeal – School Holidays  

Sadly, the need continues, particularly during the upcoming school holidays when free school lunches are not available. If you are able to 

help those who are struggling, we would be very grateful to receive the following food donations: tinned foods (meat, pies, soups, beans, 

tomatoes, fruit, veg, etc.), microwavable rice, cereals, tea, coffee, sugar, and biscuits. Please leave any donations in the box at the back of 

church. Alternatively, you may like to offer a financial contribution to the parish, who will then use your donation to buy food in bulk for the 

Food Link. (Any cheques may be made payable to “Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church”). 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The Apostles Creed 

I believe in God, the Father Almighty, Creator of heaven and earth, and in Jesus Christ, His only Son, our Lord, 

who was conceived by the Holy Spirit, born of the Virgin Mary, suffered under Pontius Pilate, was crucified, died and was buried; 

He descended into hell; on the third day He rose again from the dead; He ascended into heaven, and is seated at the right hand of God the 

Father Almighty; from there He will come to judge the living and the dead. I believe in the Holy Spirit, the Holy Catholic Church, 

the communion of Saints, the forgiveness of sins, the resurrection of the body, and life everlasting. Amen. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Praying for the unborn and women facing crisis pregnancies  

“We pray that, as a church, we would improve how we look after those who are experiencing difficulty in their pregnancies and provide the 

care and support they need in welcoming their child to the world. Lord hear us” 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
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